
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COUNTY TRAINING PROGRAM 
 

 
 

The Kendall County Elections Office will be conducting training for Election 
Judges and Clerks working the May 6th, 2023 Joint Election as follows: 
 
 

➢ Early Voting Clerks / Election Day Clerks Training 
▪ April 16th, 2024  (9:30am – 11:30am) 
▪ April 18th, 2024  (9:30am – 11:30am) 

 
➢ Election Day Judges 

▪ April 16th, 2024  (9:30am – 11:30am) 
 

 

NOTE: All training programs are open to the public free of 
charge (Texas Election Code, Section 32.114 (b). 

KENDALL COUNTY ELECTIONS OFFICE 

 

221 Fawn Valley Drive, Suite 100, Boerne, Texas 78006 

PHONE: (830) 331-8701 

Staci L. Decker, Elections Administrator 


